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Summary:

General Maxwell D. Taylor asks if Rhee will attend an Army review which is part of a
Secretary Wilson's visit to Korea.
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HEADQUARTERS EIGHTH UNITED STATES ARMY

Office of the Commonding General

APO 301 c/o PM, San Fromcisce, Celifornia
Honorable Syngman Rhee

President of the Republic of Kore
Kyung Mu Dai

13 May 1954
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As a part of Secretary Wilson's visit to Korea, I am planning to

Dear Mr. Presidents

have an Artyy review at Manchu Field at 1030 hours 18 May. This is the -

same ceremony which you attended in honor of Vice President Nixon some
time ago. It would, of course, be a great honor to Eighth Army to have
you witness the parade on this occasion.
wore somewhat reluctant to attend the review for Vice President Nixon,
I would appreciate an indication of your desires before tendering a
formal invitation.

Looking forward to the pleasure of seeing you soon,
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Sincerely yours,

LAXWELL D. TA
General U, S. Aw
Comanding
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However, remembering that you




